
SAINT OF THE WEEK

St. Theresa of Calcutta

Agnes Bojaxhiu was born on August 26, 1910 in Skopje,
Macedonia. She took the name Mother Teresa during her vows
and later started her own religious order called “The Missionaries
of Charity.” She continued her mission opening 150 charity
foundations as well as orphanages, nursing homes, and health
clinics. She was canonized September 4, 2016 by Pope Francis
and we celebrate her feast day on September 5. She is the patron
saint of World Youth Day and of Calcutta, India. 

UPDATES & REMINDERS

Back to School Night
**Masks will be required for all those in attendance**

Grades 5-8 on Thursday, September 9 at 7:00 pm in the Gym

LOOKING AHEAD

Friday, September 10
There will be a uniform add-on day in observance of Patriot Day
which is held to commemorate the events of September 11. Students
may add red, white, and blue items to their uniforms such as socks,
jewelry, and belts. Appropriate shirts may be worn with the uniform
pants, shorts, skirts, or jumpers. There will be no charge for this add-
on day. 



Sunday, September 12
Father's Club Meeting at 7:30 p.m. in the gym

Tuesday, September 14
Online registration opens for the High School Placement Test. More
information to follow.

High School Fairs
This fall, we are offering both virtual and in-person fairs for middle
school families who want to learn more about our Catholic high
schools. Our Virtual Fairs will take place on September 29, October
11, and November 2 from 5:00pm to 7:00pm. Please
visit https://www.archbalt.org/schools/our-schools/high-school-
admissions/virtual-admissions/ to register for the event, and to receive
access details. 
 
For families looking for In-Person Fairs, these will take place from
6:00pm to 8:05pm according to the following schedule:

1. Monday, September 20: St. Mark in Catonsville
2. Tuesday, September 21: Resurrection – St. Paul in Ellicott City
3. Wednesday, September 22: Immaculate Conception in Towson
4. Thursday, September 23: St. Joseph Fullerton in Perry Hall
5. Monday, September 27: Cardinal Sheehan in Baltimore
6. Tuesday, September 28: Monsignor Slade in Glen Burnie
7. Thursday, September 30: St. Margaret in Bel Air

The Open Fair takes from 6:00pm to 6:30pm, followed by
three Breakout Sessions. Registration is not required, but masking is
required of all participants. These fairs are open to students and
families from any school who wish to attend

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES

You're invited to join the Band!

We are very excited to have our band
students back in person this year! Mrs.
Weglein is kicking off the year with a
band presentation on Thursday this
week. Students will be able to hear tunes
on all the different instruments that are
available to play in the band. For more
information about getting signed up,
renting instruments, and other details,
please visit Mrs. Weglein's Teacher
Page.  

HEALTH UPDATES

Once again, we are asking for the support and
partnership of our parents and caregivers.  We need
you to actively monitor the health of your children
and all household members, as well as anyone your

https://www.archbalt.org/schools/our-schools/high-school-admissions/virtual-admissions/
https://sites.google.com/stursula.org/susband-mrsjenniferweglein/home


child has had contact with. PLEASE do not expose
members of the school community to a child who has
been exposed to someone who is positive or is being
tested for COVID, or who is exhibiting COVID-19,
RSV, or Influenza symptoms. You have a critical role
to play in preventing exposure and community spread
by keeping your child home when sick or if they

have been in contact with a family member or someone else who is currently sick.

We must continue to remain vigilant and disciplined to maintain the progress that has
been made to stop the spread of COVID-19 and other RSV infections. Our ability to
continue providing in-person instruction to your children depends on your
cooperation. Thank you for your support and partnership!

PARENT ORGANIZATIONS

Parish, Home and School Association (PHSA)
The St. Ursula School Parish Home School Association (PHSA),
Mothers’ Club and Fathers’ Club sponsor a variety of events and
activities for students and their families throughout the year.
To stay up-to-date on all things PHSA, visit:
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057377052468

Fathers' Club
All fathers, grandfathers, uncles, godfathers and other male
relatives, 21 years of age and older, of current St. Ursula School
students and graduates are welcome to join. If you are interested in
joining the Fathers' Club, please visit
https://www.stursula.org/resources/fathers-club

Mothers' Club
The Mother’s Club would like to invite all the moms,
grandmothers, and other female caregivers of our fabulous SUS
students to the first Mothers' Club meeting of the year! Join us on
Tuesday September 28th at 6:45pm in the Spiritual Center in the
basement of the church. This is a great way to get involved and
meet other members of the school community. It's always a great
time and we will provide food and beverages! Please RSVP
to mothersclub@stursula.org. Hope to see you then!

PAY-IT LINKS

Show your SUS pride with a car magnet! Magnets are 1
for $3 or 2 for $5. Use the link below to purchase your
magnet today!

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/hpiqHKIQ
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mailto:mothersclub@stursula.org
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/hpiqHKIQ


Girl Scouts

Whether your girl is a
dreamer, comedian,
explorer, or something
uniquely her own, Girl
Scouts is for her. Find what
makes her shine with
friends and mentors by her
side. Cookies, campfires,
and friendship bracelets are
a small part of the journey.
One adventure at a time,
Girl Scouts learn, grow,
and do amazing things. We
currently have openings in
Grades K-8. Contact Linda
Scarborough at
gs1783@comcast.net

Cub Scout Pack 26

Are you interested in
scouting? Join the St
Ursula Cub Scouts Pack 26
on September 16th and
meet fellow students!
Please see the attached
flyer. If you have any
questions, please reach out
to Eric Ruby
pack26parkville@gmail.co
m

Basketball

Please see the attached
flyer for information about
basketball tryouts and
registration. If you have
any questions, please reach
out to Gordon Maki at
propaint37@yahoo.com

Pope Francis has designated September 1
as the World Day of Prayer for the Care
of Creation. Join Pope Francis and
Christians around the globe in praying for
and taking action for our common home
on September 1 and the Season of

Creation, September 1-- ​October 4 by visiting www.SeasonofCreation.org.  

On Oct 2 and Oct 3, St. Ursula Church's Green Team will host a “Season of Creation”
event after all Masses. You are invited to attend to learn about ways you can care for
the earth. Youth and adults will be able to register to join our team.

MASS TIMES

For those who are planning to worship as
part of our St. Ursula Catholic
Community, please be reminded of the
Mass times: Saturdays at 5:00 p.m. and
Sundays at 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., and
11:00 a.m.

mailto:gs1783@comcast.net
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